
Thank you for supporting the 
Sister Stella Foundation and the children of 

St. Paul the Apostle School

Please pardon us during our transition
to a new donation platform.

Donations at this time can be made by
check.  Kindly drop off to the 

St. Paul front office or mailed to us at....

Sister Stella Foundation
P.O. Box 492515 

Los Angeles, CA 90049


